
 

 

12th October 2020 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
Whilst we are continuing to raise money for Guide Dogs UK as a school, we couldn’t 
possibly forget about national fundraisers such as Children in Need.   
 
This is taking place on Friday 13th November this year, and as always, we would like 
to contribute to this very worthy cause. 
 
Therefore, as in previous years, we would like to invite all pupils to come to 
school that day in ‘something spotty’!  This will be a non-uniform day for all, 
as long as spots are worn in some way.  The cost of this will be £1 per child.  
The children may bring in their money on that morning. 
 
We will also be selling Children in Need merchandise leading up to 13th November, 
in order that pupils may order them in advance, to wear on the day.  To do this, we 
will be ordering an amount of merchandise for parents to pay for on parentpay.  This 
will strictly be first-come-first-served, and once the merchandise is sold, we will not 
be able to order any more.  However we do have some stock left over from last year, 
which we will be selling at discounted prices during the KS2 lunchtime.  Please note, 
these are slightly different designs from the 2020 versions, but if children would like 
to purchase them, that will help towards our final total.  Please remind them to bring 
in cash on the day. 
 
On ParentPay you will find the following items:  
 
Classic Pudsey ears - £2.50 
Classic blush ears - £2.50 
Pudsey keyring - £2 
Pudsey blush pin badge - £1 
 
If you would like to look at these items please go to the Children in Need website. 
 
Don’t forget the ‘wear something spotty’ day on Friday 13th November, for £1 each! 
 
Many thanks 
 
 
Ms B Smith 


